
Arcuri Highlights Roadway Safety Enhancements Funded by Recovery Bill

      
    

  

  8-3-10:  Courtesy of WKTV-Utica. Arcuri joined NYSDOT Region 2 Director Mike Shamma to mark the completion of a Recovery Bill funded roadway safety improvement project. A 1.5 mile stretch of Route 5S in Herkimer, NY was repaved and outfitted with a centerline rumble strip with $1.274 in Recovery Bill funding. These safety enhancements will dramatically decrease the number of crossover accidents, which have occurred often in this section of highway, making travel safer for local motorists.
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